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Wednesday 25th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Welly Walk 

 

On Wednesday 2nd October, all children will take part in a whole school welly walk. Children from both the 

Infant and Junior schools will join together in one large group on the Junior site, before beginning their 

morning of walking around the countryside in Somerton. 

To minimise the walking for our very youngest children, we ask that all Infant children are brought 

straight to the Junior School on the morning of Wednesday, 2nd October between 8.40am and 

8.50am. After the welly walk, the Infant children will walk back to the Infant school in time for lunch. 

The children should come to school wearing their school shoes on Wednesday 2nd October and bring their 

wellies with them. We ask that they wear school jumpers, home trousers to keep them warm and bring a 

spare pair of trousers, should they get wet on the walk and need to change. It is vital that all children bring 

a waterproof coat to school that day.  

Should any parents be interested in helping with our welly walk, please leave your name at either school 

office and we will contact you with details. 

We thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours sincerely 

S Svenson 

S Svenson 
Headteacher 

 


